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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable members of the Judiciary 
Committee
Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony on LD 1259 and LD 1971. I am 
writing in support of both of these bills. I believe that local, county, and state law 
enforcement should be putting all of their efforts into their primary mission, which is 
providing public safety to the cities, towns, and residents of Maine. Many law 
enforcement budgets are already stretched thin. Even when adequate funds exist, 
departments find it challenging to recruit and hire officers. Please vote Ought to Pass 
on LD 1259 and LD 1971.
Thank you for your consideration. 


